

Ref. No. Athen-ÖB/ALLG/0054/2022

To Mr. Panagiotis E. Nikas Governor Region of Peloponnese Tripolis

periferiarxis@ppel.gov.gr

Athens, February 24th, 2022

Dear Governor,

I would hereby like to thank you for the copy of the book on the collection of Antonis Tantoulos on the Naval Battle of Navarino, published by the Region of Peloponnese on the occasion of the 200th anniversary of the Greek War of Independence, which you were so kind as to send me. I very much enjoyed browsing through it. We shall keep it in the Embassy's library as a memento of this important anniversary for Greece.

Wishing you all the best for your work and hoping to have an opportunity to meet you in person soon, I remain,

Sincerely yours,

Hermine Poppeller Ambassador